
 Dear Parents, 

 As a follow-up to last week’s amazing reading program,  Pep Rally for Reading  , 
 Plymouth Center School will be kicking off  “Superstar Readers”, a winter reading 
 incentive program that will last 3 weeks.  Students will be working together to 
 help their class gain the most minutes read. 

 Students will be encouraged to read at home and track the minutes they have 
 read. Each week, the student with the most minutes read, per classroom, will 
 receive a small prize and have their name announced over the school intercom. 
 The maximum number of minutes that can be recorded is 90. If students tie for 
 the highest minutes read, their name will be put in a drawing for the small weekly 
 prize. 

 The classroom in each grade that reads the most minutes per week will receive a 
 “Superstar Readers” book posted on their classroom door for all to see.  The 
 program will last 3 weeks and the class with the most reading minutes at the end 
 of this time will win a popcorn/movie party. 

 Parents, we need your help!!!!!!!  Your child’s classroom  teacher will send home 
 a digital google form every Monday for you to fill out your child’s reading minutes. 
 This form will be very simple and only take a minute to fill out.  Thank you in 
 advance for your assistance with this fun reading incentive program to help build 
 strong readers! 

 Please remember this is a friendly competition!   The biggest prizes are the 
 confidence, skills, and enjoyment of reading that the children develop.  We can’t 
 wait to begin. 

 Sincerely, 
 The PCS Staff 


